LEGAL NOTICE
TOWN OF WESTWOOD
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

The Westwood Town Administrator and Fire Chief will hold a
Public Hearing on Monday, September 17, 2018 at 7:00PM
in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Town Hall.

The purpose of the hearing will be to discuss
and receive public comment on a proposed
increase in ambulance rates.
A copy of the proposed rates can be obfgined
from the Selectmen’s Office. ;3
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